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The next Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2024 will be on 
September 13, 2024 

7:30 pm 
Where: Where: The State Bank of the Lakes, 50 Commerce Drive, Grayslake, IL (Just 
west of the old Lake County Fairgrounds). 
 

Directions to the State Bank of the Lakes: From the intersection of IL Route 120 and 
US Route 45, go north on Route 45 to Center Street, turn left (west) on Center Street 
to Commerce Drive, then left on Commerce Drive. The bank is the first building on 
the right. Park on the south side of the building by the main entrance, then take the 
stairs or elevator to the basement and enter our meeting room. 
 

Dear Waukegan/North Shore members, 
 
Welcome back from a summer full of vintage-car-related events.  Included 
with the email of this month’s Klaxon are several attachments.  Many thanks 
to News Correspondent Anna Nelson for some great photos of the Vintage 
Transportation Extravaganza, the Grand Dominion Car Show, and our 
chapter’s picnic.  And there are more events still to come.  For those, see the 
attached flyers on the Pre-War Tour and the Wildwood Car Show. 
 
Your presence at our September meeting is very important, as we will be 
voting on a proposed change to our chapter’s by-laws, and a quorum of our 
membership is needed to enable a binding vote.  Also, Richard and Anna 
Nelson will provide the snacks, and give a presentation on their trip to 
Antarctica.  So please, mark your calendar and plan to join us on September 
13.  We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Your Secretary, 
Jim Greenlee 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


